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29th April 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,   
 

NEU industrial action at City Academy 

 

I am writing to confirm that I believe that strike actions planned by members of the NEU at City 
Academy will go ahead tomorrow, Tuesday 30th April and on Wednesday 1st May.  

 

I wrote to you on Friday with some information about the nature of the dispute. While I feel 
confident that concrete proposals were discussed with NEU reps on Friday, at the time of writing, 
NEU reps are yet to formally respond to our offer, and their planned strike is still scheduled to go 
ahead.   
 
Despite this action, I can confirm school will remain open to all year groups. All students should 
therefore be in school as normal – do please ensure your child attends.  
 
I will continue to keep you updated as the situation evolves, and in the meantime will continue to 
work in good faith to bring this matter to a close. Your support for our school during this time 
continues to be appreciated.  

 

Yours Sincerely  

 
Ben Tucker, Principal  


